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Community Comes Naturally 
 

Public Hearing Notice Lent Township Special Planning Commission Meeting Monday, 

May 17, 2021 7:00 pm 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, May 17, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom and in-

person at 33155 Hemingway Ave., Stacy, MN 55079, the Lent Township Planning Commission 

will have a special meeting to hold a public hearing to solicit public response to a proposed text 

amendment in Chapter 2, Section 5.12 Zoning District Dimensional Standards and Chapter 2, 

Section 4.08 Accessory Structures and Uses to reduce the minimum lot size in the RR-A District 

from 5 acres to 2.5 acres. 

 

The Planning Commission will make a recommendation regarding the proposed text amendment 

to the Town Board for their meeting to be held on May 18, 2021 7:00 p.m. via Zoom.  

 

Meeting links are posted on lenttownship.com or obtained from the Clerk. The public is expected 

to attend remotely unless arrangements are made at least one week prior to each meeting. 

Meeting arrangements can be made by emailing clerk@lenttownship.com  

 

Those persons having an interest in said meetings are encouraged to attend remotely. 

 

Kelly Wood, Township Clerk 

 

 


